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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
from your City Council 

Mayor Chad Stevens 
Raymonda Furness, City Council 

Joe Powell, City Council 
Kevin VanWagner, City Council 

Shayne Hansen, City Council 
Susan Lott, City Clerk 

Dal Schwendiman, Public Works 

   
Our Eighth Annual Holiday Lighting will be held                       

at the Newdale Park on Tuesday, December 5, at 6:00 pm. 
INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS!  

“Santa will be there!” 

 

 
 

Just a reminder of our snow 
removal policy in Newdale.   

 City residents are reminded not to plow snow from driveways onto or across public roads. 
 Snow piles placed in the roadway may result in accidents and damage. 
 The city residents are reminded to remove parked vehicles from the city right-of-way to assist in 

snow removal.   
 If you leave anything parked on city roadways, a notice will be attached to remind you to remove that 

item.  Violations may result in judicial action. 
 

                               

Every year Blue Cross of Idaho 
sponsors a “Mayors Walking 

Challenge".  This involves walking an 
average of 10,000 steps a day for the 
month of October.  Mayor Stevens 

asked Kevin VanWagner to represent 
the City of Newdale.  This was 

completed and the City will receive a 
$1,000 grant.  

Thank you Kevin! 
 


